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Undergraduate Add-Drop/Late Registration Spring 2022 

Undergraduate Add-Drop/Late Registration for the Spring 2022 semester will be 

held on 27th January 2022. If needed, students can communicate with their concern 

departments through the following Google Meet links for registration related 

assistance. The faculty members will be available from 10:30 am-03:00 pm on 27th 

January 2022 to help and guide students.  

Department Google Meet Link  

Accounting  meet.google.com/qdh-bpjv-dtt 

Economics meet.google.com/vwi-zzim-wpr 

 

Finance meet.google.com/eup-ydra-doe 

Human Resource Management (HRM) meet.google.com/vhn-giit-gxv 

International Business (INB) meet.google.com/qfk-cwkp-epb 

Management meet.google.com/kev-zmxu-rnd 

Management Information System(MIS) meet.google.com/akp-urxz-dwu 

Marketing  meet.google.com/wqd-rxhi-hzr 

 

 

          

  

  

                                                                                           Dr. Meherun Ahmed, PhD   

                                                                                                          Dean, SBE          

https://meet.google.com/vwi-zzim-wpr?hs=224

